From:

To: Aguind Interconnector
Subject: Interconnecter cable laying through Milton Common area Portsmouth.

Date: 17 December 2021 11:15:53

To whom it may concern, I would like to formally object to the proposed plans to have an
interconnecter go through portsmouth as it will cause much devastation for wildlife and
also major disruption. The mental wellbeing of residents will be affected and especially at
this time will be detrimental to all living things in the areas involved including the sea bed.

Yours sincerely Mr & Mrs Bradshaw.





